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TN93-4

M-80
BIAS MODIFICATION

An engineering change notice has been issued requiring a resistor change in the
Power amp section of the M-80. This was necessary to reduce the DC Bias current
through the output transistors. The resistor change will minimize the possibility of
the power amp overheating, thus improving reliability.

Product recall is unnecessary, but any M-80 in for service should have this change
performed.

Remove R74 & R76 (1IKQ 1/4watt) and replace with a 2.2KQ 1/4watt Carbon Film
Resistor (P/N 024971)
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